1556 PINE HARBOR DRIVE
PELL CITY, AL 35128

Hi Jack,

Thank you, to you and your team, for all your efforts to bring about a successful
sale for Mom and Dad’s home today. This has been, and continues to be, a very
stressful time for our family and knowing that their home is now SOLD brings a
big smile and great sense of relief to me and Mom.

I appreciate your talk today to help Mom understand. Thank you for your kindness
to help her understand the process and what a success it was. She was able to talk
with the new buyers afterwards and that also made her feel so much better. She’s
very thankful to you, and your team, for everything and says “Thank you Lord.”
We can now close this chapter of our lives and move forward to what God has in
store for her.

I know we’ll be talking soon about the next process for closing, but I just got back
in and wanted to thank you for everything you’ve done and also for being such a
great support to me during a very rough time. We send our warmest thoughts and
blessings to all of you this holiday season. May your days be joyful and bright and
you can get some rest!

Barbara Fowler



